
MVES Advisory Council Minutes 

December 17, 2024 

 

Attendance: Ms. Harrison, Ms. Allen, Ms. Lint, Laura Warden,  

Tiffany Brown, Elizabeth Scali, January Corbin, Terry Guiffre,  

Abiodun Oyebanjo 

 

Specialty Program 

Ms. Harrison met with Kelly Brown, Supervisor of Specialty Programs. There is a process for creating a 
new specialty program that is open for transfer students. It is a 2-year process:  

Year 1 – January 2025 – Submit Proposal 
Year 2 – Fall 2025 – Advertise and Collect Applications 
2026-27 School Year – Transfer Students Begin 
 

There were specialty program meetings held over the weekend to work on the proposal.  The proposal 
was shared out and input was welcomed.  It was also shared how to be more involved with the proposal 
If anyone wanted to be.   The committee is on track to get the proposal submitted by the due date in 
January.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting:  Tuesday, January 21, 2025  

 

 


